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From: Rosemary Perry >
Sent: 05 July 2023 18:04
To: Richmond Local Plan
Subject: Teddington Local Plan Section 28 Appendix 3 /page 2 of Summary June 9th 2023 

Site allocation 6-9

Dear Sirs, 
 
I have lived in Teddington .  

 The conservation areas 
including the Farm Workers Cottage round the corner started off the trend to preserve the old and 
Victorian properties abutting the Farm boundaries. You will know all this was achieved during the 20th 
Century. I was living through the Business Park which was built in l980- 1982 approx. when British Rail sold 
off the Coal Yard. 
 
There is no need to block our airspace higher than it already is i.e. why do you insist on Mid and High Rise 
categories for this particular little area which was ruined by the Barclays Bank Training Centre - now a 
Travelodge Hotel which of course is very Tall as it was created upon the rise of the road bridge. More 
buildings in the last 40 years have been built towards the Bridge at the top of Park Road. How can you call 
for more Mid and Tall Rise Buildings which already have replaced Informer House on the Bridge? The 
Cinema which became the AA Building on the corner opposite the charming old Post Office is bad enough 
and is converted into Offices already. You cannot be serious about the Garden Centre being a high rise 
building which puts the entire Station Road into jeopardy of being a residential road apart from the 
Business Park. 
 
Your Map for that part of Teddington is littered with TPOs, conservation areas etc. and I would urge you 
not to alter the skyline any more. 
 
Leave that part of Teddington alone, enough damage has been done in my decades as a rate payer/Council 
Tax payer.  
 
Hoping you will reconsider inclusion of 5/6 storeys on the high bridge over the railway.  
 
Rosemary Perry 
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